Meeting: Antrim Conservation Commission. October 21, 2009 at 6 pm at the

Town Hall.

Attendees: Peter Beblowski, Kim Kelley, Ron Cheetham, Rod Zwirner, Keith Wolsiefer

Absent: Martha Pinello, Linda Bryer

Agenda:

1. The September 16" meeting minutes were accepted as written.

2. Peter received the NH Association of Conservation Commissions notice of their 39" Annual Meeting
which will be held on Saturday November 7. This meeting is always the first Saturday in November.
If anyone would like to attend they should let Peter know via e-mail.

3. We have received a request for a Perambulation of the Nelson/Hancock/Antrim town boundaries.
Rod Zwirner is the Perambulator for the Town of Antrim and will perform this duty. A perambulation is
a walk of the town boundaries with other perambulators (usually Town Selectpersons) every 5 to 10
years to survey the boundary condition.

4. Our next hike should be at the Hurlin property- Peter will confirm the date via e-mail and Rod will

lead the hike.

Next Meeting: Scheduled for Wednesday, November 18th at 6 pm in the Town Hall.



